Newsletter

20th June 2025

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Taywood Families,

Thank you to those who attended the Father's Day Stay and
Play in Seedlings. The children enjoyed playing in the provision
and making biscuits.
Just a reminder to contact the school office if your child is
absent, rather than using Class Dojo.
Orchard Star of the Week
Evie always listens carefully and joins in with group time and
tidying up. Great work, Evie! to parents/guardians
Willow Star of the Week Monday 21 July- SpertsDay
Luna has grown in confidence over recent weeks and is
becoming an active member of the class.
Headteacher’s Award

| have been impressed with how confident Riley is in the
Willow class. He has settled in so well and has formed good
friendships.
Have a lovely weekend
Mrs Slater
Headteacher
head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

performance at n.ooam
Friday 18™ July- Reports go home

Seedlings closes for summer

Extended Services

Mrs Farr is our Extended Services Co-Ordinator and can be contacted at
c.farr@taywood.lancs.sch.uk
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Our car park is used by staff and for disabled access throughout the day. We
also have lots of deliveries and large vehicles on site. Please avoid using the
car park as access. It can be difficult for drivers to see prams and children as
they leave the car park. Our path is for children and adults to use. This is for
your own safety and the safety of our children. Thank you for your co-

operation.

a = A reminder that we have a uniform policy for Orchard and Willow children.
As the weather has been warm, some children have not been wearing their
uniform. Summer dresses and grey or black shorts can be worn with a

t }? yellow polo-shirt for summer. This does not need to have the Taywood logo,

. but polo-shirts with the logo can be purchased from Moonline if you wish.

Children should wear trainers/ shoes that are suitable for outdoor play.

. Open toes are discouraged for safety.

We are planning an outdoor project to promote physical development
outdoors. This will include provision for the children to play football,
tennis, engage in large construction play and develop their fundamental
movement skills. Your weekly contribution of £2.50 will be used to raise
money for this project. Donations can be made to the School Fund
account below. Many thanks for your support.

£2.50 per week or £i750 for the half term. If any parents would be
interested in planning fundraising events, please contact Mrs Slater.

Taywood NS School Fund- Sort code: 01-01-35 Account number: 20612699
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